
Wellesley Public School - School Council Meeting 
Thursday November 27, 2020 
 
In Attendance​: Brian Beney, Erin Agnello, Jamie Enns, Chantel Franklin, Lisa Windling, 
Melissa Turner, Mel Quint, Suzanne Krahn 
 
Regrets​: N/A 
 
Motion to Pass September Meeting Minutes:​ Mel Quint, Seconded by Jamie Enns 
 
WRAPSC Update from November 3rd 

● WRDSB guest speakers; responding to questions provided in advance 
● Chantel can share her notes from that meeting 

○ Highlights include: Ontario is the only province offering 2 modes of learning, 
Board has gone into reserves to provide PPE, general discussion related to 
Public Health measures and a talk about the spread of Covid 19 in schools 

Fundraising 
● Chantel had a plan almost ready to launch the WEFI fundraiser and then the Book Fair 

came along and just 2 days ago the WRDSB sent out a message regarding “giving the 
gift of WEFI” 

● Teacher wish list didn’t have a lot on it and the school is able to cover things for now 
● Another thing that typically happens at this time of year is a food drive or sock/mitt drive - 

this can still happen, but there are many logistics involved - some places have online 
donation options (e.g., Woolwich Community Services) - staff will be preparing 
something and we will hear about it on School Day. 

● Twin Centre Stars & Hericanes are doing a Food Drive on Dec. 13th - Do we want to 
promote this; perhaps piggyback on that idea?? 

● We will reevaluate in March and see how things are going with regards to Covid and 
plans for the remainder of the year 

 
Treasurer’s Report/Budget 

● Nothing new; no money came in no money went out 
 
Principal’s Report 

● Staff will be doing some type of fundraiser/donation drive for the community 
● Book Fair kicked off on Monday, Nov 23; runs until next Friday, Dec 6, 2020 - online 

reports show that things are going well; we are the 2nd largest Scholastic Book Fair in 
Canada 

● Continuing to work very hard to keep students and staff safe at school; things are always 
evolving (e.g., winter clothing/hooks) 

● Students have been very flexible and resilient through everything! 
● Erin sent out a School Day message today with reminders for the community; please 

review it...especially the part about the parking lot 



● Gym usage - classes can now go to the gym once per week due to timing 
● There have been no cases at WPS to date! 

 
If you have any agenda items for January, please reach out to Chantel prior to the meeting. 
 
Next Meeting: Thursday January 28th @ 7:00 p.m. 
 
 
 


